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NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Eighteenth-century vista of the Royal Crescent is restored!
On Friday Ken Biggs Contractors removed the scaffolding around 1a Royal Crescent to reveal the reinstated Venetian windows on the Royal Crescent and Upper Church Street – the first step in restoring the eighteenth-century vista of the east end of the Royal Crescent. Although hoardings remain at the front of the property for the next few months, the Upper Church Street façade is now revealed, with a next step to restore the incised street name.

The reinstatement of the Venetian windows is a key part of the restoration of 1a Royal Crescent, which is owned and the works being paid for by the Brownsword Charitable Foundation (BCF). It forms part of a wider project by the Bath Preservation Trust to re-unite the building with No. 1 Royal Crescent, the Georgian Townhouse Museum, and to tell The Whole Story of life in Georgian Bath. 1a was the original service wing for the house, so visitors to the new museum will be able to experience life ‘below stairs’ in Georgian Bath as never before.

Andrew Brownsword, Bath entrepreneur and philanthropist, who has both business and charitable interests in the city, says:

‘The unveiling of the Venetian windows is a key mile-stone in the redevelopment of 1a Royal Crescent, and takes us a step closer to realising my long-held wish to give residents and visitors to Bath a better insight into life in Bath in the late 18th century. The Venetian windows have restored much of the original character of 1a, and the building now looks much more in keeping with the surrounding buildings. I look forward to seeing a fully restored façade in the Autumn when the incised and painted street signs have been restored.’
The BCF bought No. 1a in 2006 to lease to the Bath Preservation Trust, which owns No. 1 Royal Crescent. The BCF is also paying to renovate the building. These generous donations, along with a grant of £1.4million from the National Lottery through the Heritage Lottery Fund, grants from The Wolfson Foundation, Foyle Foundation, Medlock Charitable Trust, B&NES and Garfield Weston Foundation, along with many other valued donations from our Members, other individuals and trusts have made the project possible, although there is still a considerable sum to be raised before The Whole Story project can be completed. Contact the Trust for details of how you can get involved.

- Ends -

All media enquiries to:
Caroline Kay
Tel: 01225 338727 or 07947027308 Email: ckay@bptrust.org.uk
Editors’ Notes:

· For further information about this project, please contact Caroline Kay.

For more information, please contact Caroline Kay, Chief Executive - T: 01225 338727 or 07947027308 E: ckay@bptrust.org.uk
www.bath-preservation-trust.org.uk
PAGE  
1

